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Taking Youth Protection Training 
 

Access the training website at https://my.scouting.org/ and click on the Youth Protection logo on the 
right hand side of the page. 
 
 

 
 

Click on the appropriate link (Youth Protection Training/Venturing Youth Protection Training/Exploring 

Youth Protection Training) and the training video will launch. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions regarding the material presented in the Youth Protection videos, please contact us 

via e-mail at paula.rhea@scouting.org or by calling 972.580.2232.  If you require assistance with online 

training, please contact the Member Care team at myscouting@scouting.org.  
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